Important Time for Medicare Advantage Members

If you have a Medicare Advantage plan, this is an important time for you!  As you start the new year, if you are not completely happy with your current Medicare Advantage plan you may be able to make a change.  The Medicare Advantage Open Enrollment Period (MA OEP) begins January 1 and ends March 31st each year and is only available to people who are currently enrolled in a Medicare Advantage plan. 
Are you unhappy with your plan’s network doctors or pharmacies?  Are you concerned that you may be stuck in a plan that isn’t suitable to you for another whole year? If you already have a Medicare Advantage plan, this may be the perfect time to take another look at your 2022 options.
From now until March 31st, 
· Current Medicare Advantage plan members can switch to a different Medicare Advantage plan,
· Or you can drop your Medicare Advantage plan and return to Original Medicare, and sign up for a stand-alone Medicare Part D (prescription drug) plan.
You may only make one change during this period and if you do so, it will automatically disenroll you from your previous Medicare Advantage plan. A change made during this period will be effective the first of the following month. 
Again, it is important to note that this enrollment period is only for people who already have a Medicare Advantage plan.  If you have Original Medicare, (Part A and Part B), this enrollment period does not apply to you. 
For more information or assistance with Medicare Advantage plan comparisons, contact <Your Agency Contact Information Here>.
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